
Click Here for Brother David's May Newsletter

Congratulations to all who participated in the Spring Art Show,
The Choral Concert, The Instrumental Concert!!!!!!
All were simply Magnificent!!!!! Bravo to all!!
Senior Antics Night is TONIGHT!!! 5:00-7:30 pm
Improv Night !!! is May 1st at 7:00 pm
Show Choir Showcase !!! is May 2 at 7:00 pm
THE TONY TROMBINO GOLD CLASS IS MAY 6, 2024 !!!!!

AP EXAMS ARE MAY 6-17:
Please check the exam schedule, preparing students and important exam information posted by
your AP teachers. Any questions, please see Mrs. Adler in the library or email
apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

Library News
Our Tutoring Program’s last day will be Tuesday, April 30. We wish to thank all of our amazing
Peer Tutors who dedicated their time this year to assist others. Wishing everyone the best of
luck on AP Exams, Finals and Regents. Peer Tutoring will reopen in September once school
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gets underway. Our Library Staff is responsible for the administration of the upcoming AP
Exams. We have 951 students taking a collective 2,069 exams!! There are days that the library
will be used for testing. Before and after school hours will be modified during this time due to
staffing and exams. We will be posting a schedule in the library and on instagram so please
check for those announcements. We are still available of course to assist students and
teachers with any academic or leisure pursuits. During AP weeks please plan ahead if at all
possible.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Saint Anthony's Library

Coming Soon……
Senior Antics Night: April 29
Improv Night : May 1
Show Choir Showcase: May 2
52nd Annual St. Anthony’s Track & Field Invitational: May 3 and 4
The Saint Anthony’s Tony Trombino Golf Classic: May 6

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Summer Tours are available on the website.
Still want to be a Friar, please call the Admissions Office.

FEAST OF THE ASCENSION OF OUR LORD: HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION: May 9
CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources
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Our Fine Arts Department was on Display this past weekend. The
Spring Art Show was just simply amazing. The talent of our
students was most evident to all who visited here on Friday and
Saturday. The Choral Concert on Friday allowed us to sit back and
enjoy the beauty of Music. I know many of you wanted to just get
up, dance and sing along. On Saturday we were treated to another
night of Glorious Music performed by our Percussion Ensemble,
Jazz Band, Celtic Friar Bagpipe and Drummers Band, Concert Band,
Orchestra and Symphonic Band. Everyone was so impressed with
the Magnificent Talent of all of our Students. This past weekend allowed us all to be refreshed with
the joy of Music and Art. WAIT!!!! It is not over, the week ahead allows us to enjoy more talent with
Improv Night, The Show Choir Showcase and the 52nd Annual St. Anthony’s Track and Field
Invitational. While we relish in all of this talent,let us not forget that we have the opportunity to
Honor Mary, the Mother of God as we Crown her Queen of Heaven and Earth at our after school
Liturgy this Thursday, May 2 at 2:40pm followed by a procession to the Grotto.
Yes, we begin May in Great Style here at Saint Anthony’s High School! Looking forward to seeing
many of you this week.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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